
FUN IN THE SUN BOCCE MINUTES 

December 13, 2019 

Meeting called to order by President Bellavance at 12:05 pm,  Fifteen (15) members were present. 

Previous minutes were posted on the NI Recreation Hall board.  Majority voted to have the minutes 

read and not to post minutes on the NI Recreation Hall Board. 

Treasurers Report 

Expenses for November $882.56’ 

Balance $1,428.69 

Interim Secretary read a thank note from the Dirt Devils, Veterans and House of Hope. 

Social Director announced the next luncheon will be at 12:30 pm Monday, January 13 at Mulligans. 

Marian Wisniewski and Alice Fieldhouse will be taking reservations. 

All dates for the 2020 luncheons are in the brochure 

Sunshine is Diane Shank and she asks that everyone keep her up to date on illness and deaths. 

Happy Birthday to Gail Lecky. 

Nettles Island Recreation Manager Adam Barr suggested the two Women’s Bocce teams have 

tournament play during the season to determine the best team and in turn play the Men’s team during 

Festival week.  Majority consensus was that would be a great idea. 

New shirts with Fun in the Sun Logo are available through Jan Simon for $20.00.  Majority consensus 

vote that uniforms do not need to be worn to the meetings. 

New member, Maria VanderWerf, was welcomed as a new substitute. 

First day of play is Tues Jan 7 and Jan 9.  Everyone to be present by 8:45.   Last play of the season is the 

last Thursday of March.   

The Annual Luncheon will be at Pietro’s on the River April 2, 2020.  Hosted by Marsha Benedict and Ann 

Hall. 

Next meeting Thursday, January 16, 12 noon on the back porch. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:30 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Interim Secretary, Marsha Benedict 

Minutes will be posted to the NI Website, Clubs, Fun in the Sun Bocce.    


